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Come join us for our next BAS meeting on
Saturday, June 8th from 1:30 to 4:00 pm, in the
Fine Arts Room at the Burlingame Community
Center, 850 Burlingame Ave., Burlingame.
Hope to see you there.....
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'“'p For the June meeting we will be
welcoming guest artist, Julia Munger
NEXT Seelos, to demonstrate her techniques
for painting one of her wonderful lanscapes. Julia
has devoted herself to painting full time for the
last dozen years, after a full career as an art
director in retail store design for packaging, store
design and sales promotion (in San Francisco),
allowing her to travel throughout Europe and
Asia. Julia works alla prima, using oils to catch
the quickly changing light and shadows. She
paints the rural countryside of the California
central coast, the dramatic canyons of the
Southwest & more. To see more of Julia's work,
check out her website at: juliaseelosgallery.com




Next Committee Meeting will be June 6th, 2024, 2:30pm at Sherry's
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dent's Mlessage
Dear Members,

Fellow BAS members that participated in our one day paint-out and dinner on May 25th,
had a great time. Some of us did paintings and some did drawings during the day, after
which we then met at Sapore restaurant in Burlingame, for a delicious dinner and lots of
fun. The staff was kind enough to set up a separate table for us to share eachother's work
from the day. Even others, including diners and waitstaff, came to look and enjoy. You
can see a few pictures of the night below in this newsletter. Thank you to Gloria Mueller
for organizing the event. Someone even mentioned that we should do it more often, so if
you missed this one you might not want to miss the next one.

| bet you'd all agree that it's hard to believe the year is almost half over. | want to remind
you that we take a break in July and August, so after our June 8th meeting we don't meet
again until September. That also means there will not be a newsletter (Palette) after this
one until September.....(Yay!!!, | get a break). After that we will begin planning for our
Annual Show in October. And since last years show was such a success, | hope that you
will take time in these next few months to work on some wonderful painting entries for
this years show, so that it can be at least as successful. It would be nice if it could be

even bigger and better. Diana
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BAS Membership Reminders

Volunteers In order to compete in the BAS
monthly meeting competitions, you
must be a paid member for the year.

As a reminder to all... the Burlingame Art
Society is solely managed by volunteers, which
means we can always use more help with jobs
that need to be done to keep us going. We hope
that you will consider joining the wonderful
group of volunteers that take on these tasks.
We are especially in need of help with

If you know someone who is inter-
ested in joining BAS, let them know
that we are working on lining up some
excellent guest demo artists for rest of
the year. Membership for the rest of

please feel free to speak with anyone on the between July & September pays $25 or
BAS Leadership Committee. between October & December it is only

MANY HANDS MAKE LIGHT WORK! $15. Then $50 renewal in January.




May Ribbon Winners

1st Place & Popular Choice |l

2nd Place

Diana Day Glynn "Lovely Rose"” . ) )
Pié Maria Siron "2 Honey Pots"

Photos by

Diana Day Glynn Honorable Mention

Susan Pizzi "Sepia Girl"

Pat Barr "Phidaux”

Images are owned by the artists and may not be copied or used in any way without permission.l




2024 BAS Paint-Out Day & Dinner

Here are some candid pictures from
our Paint-Out dinner on May 25th...
so much fun. Unfortunately, it was
hard to get a good image of all of
the work done, but we will have a
display of the pieces from that day
on the President's Table at our next
meeting on June 8th. So you'll just
have to come see them in person.




MEE-rm RECAPl Guest artist and oil painter, Paul Kratter had us

laughing from the start. He told us many stories
(most of them funny), having to do wth his life
as a plein air painter, as he painted this lovely
| landscape (at left) and also explained his
: process from start to finish. Using a fairly
minimal palette, he was happy to tell us all about
his color mixes and answer any question we
through at him. Paul does not paint on
| traditional stretched canvas, but instead paints

e i : : =~ | on linen covered Gatorfoam panels made by a
company called New Tradltlons Art Panels Inc., which are very light weight, easy to
transport and to deal with when painting outdoors. He does not use paint mediums,
only Turpenoid. Paul shared his all important sketch books, along with many other
completed paintings that he brought along for us to see and potentially purchase. He was
very generous, as he gifted three of his sketches (torn right out of his personal sketch
books) along with his demo painting of that day, to four lucky BAS members, although
there was a small price to pay.....the price for each was a kiss on the cheek.. o
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o : - “Burlingame Art Society
\, P.0.Box 1754
Burlingame. Ca 94010

Offers a 10% discount if you mention being
a BAS member at the point of purchase.
Open Mon-Sat 9.30-7 pm, Sun 11:00-5 pm







